Invitation to Schools: Join us for the Launch of "Step-up" at Wigan Youth Zone!

Dear Colleague 

We are thrilled to extend a warm invitation to your school to join us for the exciting launch event of our "Step-up" at Wigan Youth Zone. Step-up is a new vibrant weekly evening session tailored specifically for early teens in Year 6, Year 7, and Year 8 within the Wigan Borough.

Event Details:

Date: April 8th, 2024

Time: 6:00 PM to 9:00 PM

Location: Wigan Youth Zone

Step-up is designed to provide a safe, inclusive, and engaging space where young people aged 10 to 13 can socialise, learn, and have fun. We aim to foster meaningful friendships, develop resilience, and enhance positive self-esteem while equipping young people with new skills.

The launch party promises to be an unforgettable celebration, featuring free entry to our full range of facilities that we have to offer. At the launch, young people can enjoy a variety of tailored activities, including Hair and Make-up sessions, Badminton Tournaments, slime-making, Karaoke, and a FIFA tournament. Furthermore, Step-up nights will feature themed events every Monday, ensuring there's something exciting for everyone. From Pirate Rave in the Cave to Circus de Youth Zone and Spring Down Festival, each theme aims to spark creativity, foster camaraderie, and inspire young people to explore new horizons.

In today's fast-paced world, we recognise the importance of providing young people with a space where they can feel safe, supported, and encouraged to grow outside of a safe school environment. Wigan Youth Zone offers just that—a sanctuary where young people can unwind, connect with peers, and explore their interests in a nurturing atmosphere.
Step-up isn't just another activity; it's a gateway to building lasting friendships, discovering hidden talents, and creating unforgettable memories whilst young people enter their teenage years. 
We also want to let you know that we have flyers and posters available if you wish to distribute this information to your students. Please feel free to contact us to request promotional materials for your school.
For more information about Step-up and other services offered by Wigan Youth Zone, please visit www.wiganyouthzone.org. Alternatively, you can contact me directly at ben.evans@wiganyouthzone.org
We look forward to welcoming your students to the launch of Step-up at Wigan Youth Zone!

Warm regards,

Ben Evans 
